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We are very excited about the upcoming school year. If you 

would like to purchase the supplies listed below and bring 

them with you to our Meet and Greet day on Tuesday, August 

13, please feel free to do so.  

Only the pencil box, sheet, and blanket need to be labeled 

with your child's name.  

We share all other items in the classroom. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to send an e-mail 

to denise.soufrine@browardschools.com.  

 1 plastic plain pencil box (any color) 

 2 boxes of tissues 

 3 packs of baby wipes 

 1 box of gallon ziplock bags (girls) 

 1 box of quart ziplock bags (boys) 

 1 large bottle of hand sanitizer 

 1 crib sheet to cover napping mat - we nap or rest every 

day 

 1 blanket for napping 

We are looking forward to meeting you all on Tuesday, August 

13, 2019. 


